M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
BG-2 and BG-3 and Schematic Design/Design Development
Drawings for Conner High School HVAC Improvements,
BG #19-319
We are requesting the approval of BG-2 and BG-3 and Schematic Design/Design Development Drawings for the above project.

 These documents will be hand carried to the board meeting for your review. 
I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for this project, as submitted.

